
DROP-OFF 
RECYCLING 

CITY HALL PARKING LOT 
Saturday, May 20, 2017 

9:00 am – 12:00 pm 
 
In addition to ‘Clean the Ferndale Up!’, we will also be providing local residents and 
businesses a special one-day convenience recycling station to clear-out all those 
items you’ve been wanting to remove and recycle.  
 
Simply gather up all those unwanted computers, components, 
monitors, DVD/CD players, hard-covered books, magazines, 
DVD’s, CD’s & VHS tapes, plastic bags and other items. 
 
Paper shredding will be available (no more than 2 banker-boxes, per resident). 
SOCRRA will also have a Recycling Education Booth on location. 

 
Hazardous materials will not be permissible. Please drop-off 
all hazardous items at the SOCRRA Recycling Center, located 
at 995 Coolidge Hwy. 

 
By keeping recyclable items out of the landfill, we’re 
ALL doing the right thing. 

 
 
 

A Partnership Project of 
Ferndale Department of Public Works (DPW) and 

Southeastern Oakland County Resource Recovery Authority (SOCRRA) 


